Dear Candidate, 

At this election, as you ask me to support you, I am asking you to support my community and pledge to back funding for a redeveloped Glenorchy War Memorial Pool.
As you may be aware, the Glenorchy City Council is seeking $84 million to fund the redevelopment of the current 60 year-old facility and provide a swimming centre for the community to use for at least the next 40 years.
I believe this project is critical as the proposed facility will service not only Glenorchy, but the Greater Hobart community.
This pool was first built in recognition of Glenorchy’s contribution to the country’s war effort and stands as a testament to the strength and resilience of those who served. 
As passionate supporters of the pool, we are now asking that the Federal Government provide funding to ensure this legacy can continue with a contemporary facility that is safe and meets all modern standards for community use.
For decades, this pool has been a hub for community activity. It has supported people to lead healthy and active lives, as well as provided the means for people to connect socially through water-based recreation. It has provided the means for countless numbers of children to learn how to swim – a skill which undoubtedly has saved lives.
At this election, I am asking you to support funding for the redevelopment of the Glenorchy War Memorial Pool.

Sincerely, 


 
